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BOARD OF EDUCATION       CENTER MORICHES, NY 
BUDGET WORKSHOP       MAY 23, 2012 
 
 The Board of Education, Center Moriches Union Free School District, held a Budget Workshop 
meeting in the Large Group Instruction room in the High School on Wednesday, May 23, 2012.  Those 
present were Board Members Joseph W. McHeffey, Wendy R. Turkington, Daniel Finnegan, and Thomas 
R. Hogan (Mrs. Schaub-Magill joined the meeting at 7:30 p.m.); Superintendent Russell J. Stewart, 
Deputy Superintendent Lynda G. Adams, Business Official Carol M. Perkins, District Treasurer Diane M. 
Smith and District Clerk Patricia A. Galietta. 
 
 President McHeffey called the meeting to order at 7:10 p.m. with the Pledge of Allegiance.  
There were approximately 70 visitors present. 
 
1. Superintendent’s Report 
 Mr. McHeffey explained the tax cap law and how individual districts have different tax cap limits 

(the tax cap in Center Moriches is 2.95%), and answered the “most asked” questions for the 
community members present and opened the meeting to questions and suggestions from the 
public.   

 
On motion by Mrs. Turkington, seconded by Mr. Finnegan and carried 5-0, the Board of 

Education voted to adjourn the meeting at 9:30 p.m. 
 

Respectfully submitted, 
 
 
 
Patricia A. Galietta 
District Clerk 
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